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04/04/2019  17:49:102019/1325/P OBJ Ron Ganbar My worry is that the school might increase pupil intake. This means for the neighbours an increase of traffic 

during the drop-off and pick-up hours, which is already horrendous.

It seems that every child is picked up in a car. The parents arrive early and park anywhere, and wait in the 

cars engine idling. Crossfield road turns into a single way road at these times and it's a nightmare. The council 

needs to do something to curb the traffic situation (not to mention the extra pollution) before this is approved.
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